
PreK - Week 2 
 
Dear Pre-K parents and students, 
 
I hope everyone is staying safe and well.  There are some 
work packets that have not been picked up.   Mr. 
Yorksmith will be available  Monday-Thursday 9:00-3:00. 
Please call 928-537-4497 before you come to pick up your 
materials.  For this week please try to complete at least 3 
pages a day. 
 
Have a great week! 
 
LOVE and HUGS, 
Mrs. Sedillo 


